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Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK

555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310

September 13, 1983

Lee R. Wendelbo
264 Norton Road
Williams, OR 97544

Dear Mr. Wendelbo:

REFERENCE: File T-4764

PHONE 378-8453

I apologize for the lengthy delay in corresponding on your

Transfer Application 4764.
held up and then mislaid.

The application somehow was
It was brought to my attention

only after the end of the recent legislative session.

Your application, which requests a change in point of diver-
sion from Munger Creek to the West Fork Illinois River,

cannot be processed and should not have been filed.

The

statutes do not provide for a change in source of appropriation.

The filing fees of $135 will be returned to you as soon as a

refund check can be processed through accounting.

I am

returning your application and supporting data for your records.

Again, I apologize for this delay.

Sincereiy,

LARRY W. JEBOUSEK
Administrator
Water Rights Division
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Robert B. Steimer, Watermaster




